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As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, it is my pleasure to welcome 

everyone to the 9th Virtual Career Expo organized by the International Talent 

Acquisition Centre (In-TAC), Immigrant Services Calgary and the Immigrant 

Services Society of British Columbia.  

 

This Virtual Career Expo continues to grow and provide an important resource that 

connects Canadian employers with thousands of international professionals from 

all over the world. By working with over 100 countries, In-TAC plays an integral 

role in helping combat labour shortages in Canada by introducing employers to 

highly skilled professionals. I would like to commend the host organizations for 

their support of our labour forces.  

 

I know that a project of this magnitude takes an incredible amount of time 

and energy to produce, and I would like to acknowledge everyone involved  in 

making this happen. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a productive online job fair! And may you 

make many lasting connections. 
 
 

 

 

HONOURABLE JOHN HORGAN 

PREMIER OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 


